Celebrity Couple Marc Anthony
&
Chloe
Green
Get
Affectionate at Grammy’s

By Louisa Gonzales
Marc Anthony and much younger girlfriend Chole Green were seen
cuddled up together at the Grammy’s, inside the Staples Center
auditorium, Sunday January 26th. Anthony,45, and Green, 22,
aren’t shy about showing their affection in public as they
generously posed in front of the cameras before the awards
show. The beaming couple showed up hand in hand on the red
carpet and were spotted wrapped around each other throughout
the night. The romantic pair appears to be as strong as ever,
and Green has even become a part of Anthony and ex Jennifer
Lopez’ twins, Max and Emme, 5, lives. According to

UsMagazine.com, the lovebirds were spotted last February,
riding rides and bonding together at Disneyland in Anaheim,
California.
What are some ways to show your affection toward your partner
in public?
Cupid’s Advice:
One of the greatest things about dating is having someone
there for you who you can count on. Being affectionate with
your significant other is a way to show that you care. Cupid
has some advice on ways to show affection toward your partner:
1. Find ways to touch each other: One of the greatest forms of
affection is through physical contact. Skin to skin contact is
good for your relationship as it shows you care, are
passionate and attracted to your partner. Physical contact has
been proven to sometimes help people in pain, with stress as
well as increase sexual attraction. Touch you mate and get
them to touch you. Start off with simple gestures like taking
hold of their hand, embracing, or giving them a quick kiss as
it will help them become more comfortable with showing
physical signs of affection in public.
Related: Jennifer Lopez Opens Up About Divorce From Marc
Anthony
2. Do activities together outside your homes: Show your
affection by going out on dates together to public places.
It’s not about showing off your relationship to anyone it’s
about letting them know you are not afraid to be seen with
them. It helps your lover feel more secure and confident about
your relationship. Being able to take your lovebird out and
about it a great way to show you care and you are fine with
showing people you are a couple.
Related: Do Your Friends Influence Your Relationship?

3. Talk about how you make each other happy to friends and
family: Don’t be afraid to tell your family and friends how
your honey makes you feel loved and why they’re special to
you. Using kind words to describe your other half and your
relationship are nice ways to show your affection to others as
well as to your love bug. Being open to talking about your
relationship to other people you care about, also helps show
your significant other you appreciate them and are glad
they’re a part of your life.
What do you think are good ways to show your affection in
public? Share your tips below.

